
Hello and welcome to Kids in Motion
Academy! My name is Alexis Bowling
and I am ecstatic to be your teacher
this 2024-2025 school year! This will be
my fifth year at KIM. 

I obtained my Child Development
Associate from Tulsa Community
College after many years of working in
the church nursery, various baby sitting
gigs and working at SSB Kids. As a
teacher, I committed to being a life
long learner and do so through the
Center for Early Childhood Professional
Development of OK. 

When I’m away from school, you can
find me with my son, Kaiden or family. I
also enjoy reading, being outside,
taking walks and dancing! 

Please reach out with any questions,
concerns or ideas! I look forward to
getting to know your child and family
more throughout this school year.

See you soon!
Email abowling@kidsinmotionacademy.com


